
CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE

MEETING

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT

PUBLIC SERVICE AGENCY GRANT CONSULTATIONS

MARCH 19, 2015
6:00 P.M.

CONFERENCE ROOM A-1ST FLOOR

PORTSMOUTH CITY HALL

 Consideration of minutes from March 10, 2015
 Public Service Agency Presentations

6:00 – 6:15 Seacoast Task Force on Family Violence dba A Safe Place & SASS
Kathy Beebe, Executive Director

6:15 – 6:30 Families First of the Greater Seacoast, Dental Program
Helen Taft, Executive Director

6:30 – 6:45 Crossroads House
Martha Stone, Executive Director

6:45 – 7:00 PHA Housing Development LTD, MC2
Craig Welch, Executive Director & Karley Lapierre, Program Director

7:00 – 7:15 Seacoast Mental Health Center, Psychiatry Program
Dr. Jim Kates, Psychiatrist

7:15 – 7:30 Area HomeCare
Judy Taylor, Executive Director

7:30 – 7:45 Discussion

 If you would like additional information, please contact David Moore, Portsmouth Community
Development Director, Portsmouth City Hall at 610-7226.

 NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC WHO ARE HEARING IMPAIRED:  Please contact Dianna Fogarty at 610-
7270 one week prior to the meeting for assistance.

CDBG funds must be used to primarily 1) benefit individuals and families who earn very low, low or moderate incomes; 2) improve
neighborhoods in which over 51% of the residents earn very low, low or moderate incomes; and 3) improve accessibility for people with
disabilities.  The Portsmouth CDBG program is funded by U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development.


